
From: Kaylie MacIntosh  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 11:15 AM 
To: Martin, Jackie 
Subject:  
 
Hi Jackie, 
 
Please consider this e-mail as my formal resignation. I no longer wish to hold the member at large 
position within the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Kaylie Ngo 
Administration 

 
 


